
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY (360) 586-8203

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

January 7, 2019 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:  UT-180771 - Telecommunications Companies 
Status of Compliance of Ionex Communications North, Inc., renamed Lingo 
Communications North, LLC 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

On December 21, 2018, Commission Staff (Staff) filed a letter in Docket UT-180771 reporting 
on the compliance of companies named in the docket. One company, Ionex Communications 
North, Inc., renamed Lingo Communications North, LLC (Lingo), was listed as non-compliant, 
in error. This company should have been listed as compliant as the Commission had received 
both Lingo’s annual report and regulatory fee payment on December 21, 2018, prior to the time 
that Staff filed its compliance letter. 

On January 7, 2019, the Commission entered Order 01 revoking the registrations of the non-
compliant competitively classified telecommunication companies. Order 01 revoked the 
registration of Lingo. Because Lingo came into compliance before Staff filed its compliance 
letter, Staff requests that the Commission correct Order 01 to remove Lingo from the list of 
companies in the ordering clauses in Order 01. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Benjamin M. Sharbono 

Benjamin M. Sharbono, Annual Reports Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory Services 
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